
 

 

 

 

 

University of Oxford - English Study Day 2019 

 

 

Dear Student, 

You are warmly invited to an exciting, newly-developed English Study Day on Monday 15th April 

2019. Organised in association with the University of Oxford’s African and Caribbean Society (ACS), 

the English Faculty and Magdalen College are running an event specifically for Year 12 school 

students of African and/or Caribbean heritages, and we would like to encourage you to apply. We 

are looking for students who are academically talented, passionate about English and want to come 

to Oxford University for the day to learn more about what it’s like to study here. 

The event will take place in Oxford on Monday 15th April, 11am-4pm, and will comprise of three 

academic sessions involving five English tutors, a library workshop, lunch at Magdalen College, and 

an interactive Q & A session. There will be lots of friendly student ambassadors at the event, 

including representatives from the ACS, for you to talk to, and we’d encourage you to ask as many 

questions as you like!   

If you are studying English Literature, or the combined English Language and Literature course and 

are predicated to achieve 3 As or above at A Level (or equivalent) we would love to hear from you. 

Please fill out the attached application form and return it to outreach@ell.ox.ac.uk by 28 February 

2019. The event is totally free, and we are able to contribute towards travel expenses for those who 

require it. 

 

If you have any questions at all about this event, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 

outreach@ell.ox.ac.uk. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Rebecca and Ed 

 

Ms Rebecca Costello – Outreach Officer, Faculty of English and Language and Literature   

Dr Ed Dodson –Outreach and Communications Officer, Magdalen College 
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